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2009-2010 Biography Template for Members of the College of Electors 
 
Introduction:  During coffee meetings with the Chair of the College in the summer of 2008, members of the College of Electors 
expressed an interest in learning more about their peers and making even greater use of their skill sets within the College.  As 
discussed at meetings of the College in 2008-2009, a biography template is provided here as a tool to identify the skills and 
interests of members.  Submitted information will be compiled and distributed to members at the first meeting of the College in 
the Fall, 2009.  The biographies may also be posted on the College’s website available at:  
http://www.governingcouncil.utoronto.ca/elections/ce.htm.  Completion of this template is voluntary.  Thank you. 
 
Last Name: 
 

First Name: 
 

Constituent Alumni Association: 
 
Degree(s) completed.  Please indicate year of completion, institution, faculty, department, campus, and College for 
each: 
 
 
 
 
Career field / Profession: 
 
 
 
Volunteer experience: 
 
 
 
 
Special interests: 
 
 
 
 
 

 I give permission for the information contained on this form to be distributed to other members of the 
College of Electors and to be posted on the College’s website, which is publicly accessible (please check 
box). 

 
 

 I have been a member of the College for at least one year and I am interested in serving as a mentor to a new 
member of the College in 2009-2010 (please check box). 

 
 
Signature of Member: 
 

 
Date: 

Completed forms should be returned to: 
Ms Mae-Yu Tan, Secretary of the College of Electors, Simcoe Hall, Room 106, 

27 King’s College Circle, Toronto M5S 1A1 
Phone: (416) 978-8794 Email:  maeyu.tan@utoronto.ca  Fax:  (416) 978-8182 

 
The University of Toronto respects your privacy. Personal information that you provide to the University is collected pursuant to section 2(14) of the University 
of Toronto Act, 1971. It is collected for the purpose of administering the duties of the College of Electors. At all times it will be protected in accordance with the 
Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. If you have questions, please refer to http://www.utoronto.ca/privacy or contact the Secretary of the 
College of Electors, Office of the Governing Council, at 416-978-6576. 




